NDQHA BOARD OF DIRECTORS

March 12, 2025 / 7:30 PM / Via Zoom

ATTENDEES

Katherine Beaudine, Robin Danielson, Sherri Matuska, Makayla
Nyre, Andrea Butler, Mary Youngs, Stacey Thelen, JoDee Hass,

Scott Flach, Alexis Gleason

Call To Order

President Mary Youngs called the meeting to order at 7:30 PM

Futurity Report - Sherri Matuska & JoDee Hass - Sherri sent out
forms for the futurity to the board to look over. Discussion on
how much to charge for the nomination fee, estimated purse, which
classes to keep and which classes to discard. Halter performance
and reining classes nomination fee will be upped to $25.00.
Nomination fees will be due by August 1. Class fees will be due on
the day of the show. Nomination fees not received by August 1 will
be charged a $10.00 late fee per class. All ages classes and non
pro classes were also discussed. The hunter under saddle class
will be changed to all ages. The western pleasure classes will
stay as 1is. The weanling halter class will be combined to

stallions/geldings halter. Andrea made a motion that there will be



$25.00 added money per horse per class at the 2025 futurity,

seconded by Makayla. Motion carried.

Annual Banquet - Sherri Matuska & JoDee Hass - Sherri sent out
information on hotels for the annual banquet. The Delta 1is out of
the budget. January 17 at the Doubletree 1is open. The open board
meeting will be held Friday night. The youth meeting and the new
board meeting after the general meeting will be held Saturday 1in

a smaller meeting room.

2025 Clinics - The Micah Hansen will be cancelled due to Tlow

numbers.

Sherri made a motion to adjourn, seconded by Stacey, meeting
adjourned at 8:40 PM

Our next meeting will be held Wednesday, April 9 at 7:30 PM via
Zoom

NDQHA Secretary/Treasurer, Katherine Beaudine



